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UPDATED PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

** ATT FIBER OPTIC INSTALLATION PROJECT IN SUMMER POINT ** 
 

The HOA received notice today, 7/13/22, that over the next few weeks, crews from Earl’s 
Construction will be in our neighborhood installing Fiber Optic Lines for ATT as per the 
City of Mc Kinney’s Utilities Easement and Public Right-of-Ways, which is 5 ft. from back 
of curb. Your existing ATT and Spectrum copper wire connections will remain, so existing 
services you are receiving can continue.  Once the project is completed, you will have an 
option to sign-up for ATT Fiber Optic Service or keep using your existing services. 
 

The construction company will place ATT notification door hangers and begin flagging 
Utility Lines from 7/14 to 7/18. It is very important that flags placed in your yard NOT BE 
TOUCHED or it may interrupt your gas or electric service. Green2B Landscaping has been 
notified and will continue to service yards without moving or touching the flags.  
 

Fiber Optic installation will start on 7/19 and continue until the estimated finishing date 
on or about August 12, 2022.   In some cases, small areas of lawn may be removed to 
install and bury Fiber Boxes, which will be replaced with the same lawn type, paid for by 
ATT and returned to as before the construction condition upon project completion. 
 

During this construction, if there is damage to sprinklers, lighting, wiring or any other 
landscaping, please use the email  info@earlsconstruction.net to report any damage. The 
construction company will arrange for repairs at their cost.  Damage not reported, will 
not be repaired or replaced.  If your existing ATT or Spectrum internet or TV service is 
interrupted, then call to report an outage and it will be repaired by ATT or Spectrum. 
 

This project is an on-going effort by the City of Mc Kinney to improve our communications 
infrastructure and should add value to our neighborhood. We ask your cooperation and 
understanding during the construction period. If you have any additional questions, 
please email the HOA Board President at pres@summerpointhoa.com. 
 

Thanks again to everyone for your consideration and support. 

Summer Point HOA Board of Directors 


